
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

AMENDMENT TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Public Notice 

Take notice that on April 6, 1988 pursuant to the provisions 
of the Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:llA-1 et 
~, and the "Water Quality Management Planning and 
Implementation Process" Regulations (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.4), an 
amendment to the Tri-County Water Quality Management Plan was 
adopted by the Department. This amendment approved the Mount 
Laurel Township Utilities Authority Wastewater Management Plan 
(WMP) . The WMP allows the expansion of the existing Hartford 
Road Sewage Treatment Plant (STP) from 2.95 million gallons per 
day to 6.0 MGD. The WMP also calls for the abandonment of the 
existing Rancocas Woods, Ramblewood, and New Jersey Turnpike 
Service Area treatment facilities. The wastewater currently 
treated at these facilities will be conveyed to the Hartford 
Road STP for treatment. The WMP will also expand the sewer 
service area in Mount Laurel Township. 
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